
Visit to Maiden Erlegh School autism
hub

I was pleased to attend the opening of the new unit at Maiden Erlegh School
on 29th September. The new unit offer staff and pupils a great new space for
their activities and reflects the effort Maiden Erlegh puts into offering a
good service and plenty of support for pupils with additional needs. I wish
them all well in the new Centre as the school  expands, offering a good
education to more pupils.
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